
-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 3:09 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0064

-- Name --
Fady Ghobrial

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- No

-- Comments --
Canadian Companies as large as Enbridge should support the community and not increase prices during hardship
periods and high costs of living.




